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What’s happening at FPA?  

If you haven’t already, please download the MarvellousMe App as we will continue to 
use this to communicate with parents. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Thank you to all the parents who have completed the questionnaire about remote learning.  The parent 
council will be meeting this coming week to discuss remote learning, so I am sure your feedback with be very 
useful.  To support our remote learning, we will be trialing using break out rooms on zoom.  This will enable 
the class teachers to split the class into smaller groups to support focus teaching and to encourage the 
children to share their ideas with their friends.  All groups will be supported by an adult. 
Zoom guidance: 

 Teachers will only admit children known to them into the zoom session- children must sign in with 
their name. 

 Teachers will be the last person to leave the meeting. 

 Two adults will support the zoom sessions or additional zoom times. 

 The children will be muted when the adults are teaching.  

 Children will be encouraged to use the chat function- adults will monitor the chat.  Any unacceptable 
chat will be stopped by the teacher 

 Parents are encouraged to join in the zoom- for older children adults should be aware that the 
session is taking place. 

 Zoom is our platform for face to face learning.  All children should be appropriately dressed and 
ready for learning. 

Please don’t forget to share your work through Showbie or send it to your teacher using your year group 
email.  Early years continue to use tapestry to share your learning.  We love to see what you have been up 
to! 
yearone@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  yeartwo@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
yearthree@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  yearfour@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
yearfive@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  yearsix@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
 
Free School Meal vouchers have been processed.  Please contact the school office if you have any questions. 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Kathryn Sugars. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REMINDERS 

Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the school’s 
communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via telephone or email in the first 
instance.  
If you then require additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 29th January - KS2 Please come and swap your reading book.  The books will be 

placed outside the 

Wednesday 3rd February - Parent Council meeting (see website for details) 

Friday 5th February - Maths Number Day (read on for further information) 

. 
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What have we been up to?  Remember to follow us on Twitter! 

            

  

Remote learning and COVID-19 (see school website) 

School is open to children of critical workers and vulnerable children.  For all other children learning will take place at home.  

Please contact the school office if you require nursery provision.  

 

To celebrate Number Day this year—we’re having a Virtual Maths Magician. 

Please join Zoom on Friday 5th February.   The zoom code will be sent 

via text.  

  9:15am EYFS (Nursery & Reception)  

 10:00am KS1 (Years 1 & 2) 

 1:30pm Lower KS2 (Years 3 & 4) 

 2:30pm Upper KS2 (Years 5 & 6)                                 

 

   

Cerys (1W) has been 

coming to school every 

day and doing extra work 

at home.  Well done.  We 

are all very proud of her! 

Year 2 have done a fantastic 

job of finding out about 

Healthy Heroes from the past 

- Florence Nightingale, Marie 

Curie, Alexander Fleming and 

Sister Dora. Well done! 

Year 5  
Nursery 
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Reception 

RH learning this week: fancy 

dress Friday, learning about 

China, snow fun and number 
tracks. Who is hiding in the 

mask? 

The Year 6 Team 

would like to give a 

shout out to all the 

children who have 

been joining our 

Zoom sessions and 

emailing across 

their work.  It 

brightens up our 

day to see all their 

amazing efforts. 
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Our Fibbersley Stars from this week  

Well done to … 

RG Milan & Avneet. 2B Isabella B & Jack  3L 
Harvey & Niamh 

 5S 
Millie & Zara  

 

RH Courtney & Lillah 2I Ellie & Brayden 4D Noah & Isla 5X Renae  & Maisie-Mai  

R1A  Krishiv & Grayson. 2S Yuvraj & Maitreyi. 4G Keeley & George B 6H 
Eryn & Ruby  

 

1B Phoebe & Ollie 3D 
Poppy F & Natasza O 

 4S Maria & Jacob A 6Z 
Tiana &Logan 

 

1W Sophia & Dharam  3H Andrew & Liam  5B 
Isla & Amelia  

   

 

Please remember to maintain social distance when you are on the school site.  
It is also essential that all visitors to our site wear a face covering if you are able to. 


